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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 9:58 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: FW: HP14-001

Please post this response to Dahle in the KXL docket, HP14‐001, under Comments and Responses. 
 
‐Patty 
 
_____________________________________________ 
From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 9:57 AM 
To:  
Subject: HP14-001 
 
 

Mr. Dahle: 
 
Thank you for your message regarding the Keystone XL pipeline certification docket. It will be posted in the 
electronic public record so my fellow commissioners and other parties in this docket can read it. Here is a link 
to the docket, HP14-001: http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/2014/hp14-001.aspx 
  
I assure you that this docket is not a done deal with regard to the commission. The interested parties in this 
docket as well as PUC commissioners and staff have done a lot of work on this requested construction permit 
and we have a lot more work ahead of us before any decision is rendered by commissioners. 
   
Here are links to two document found on the PUC’s home page online. The first is titled Pipeline Siting Info 
Guide and the second is Keystone XL Pipeline Updates. These documents explain the processing of a pipeline 
siting case according to the South Dakota laws governing this commission. The latter links to some of the most-
often-heard questions about the project and process and the answers. 
http://www.puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/pipelinesiting.pdf and 
http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/HydrocarbonPipeline/keystoneupdate.aspx 
  
Chris Nelson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov 




